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September 16, 2004 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland  21046 
 
Re: Incorrect FCC ID 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We inadvertently granted this application with the incorrect FCC ID.  Pursuant to the e-mail from 
Bette Taube dated September 15, 2004, I am submitting this letter within the application so that 
she can dismiss the present application with the incorrect identifier, (FCC ID: MG3UR9644); so 
that I may re-grant the same application with the correct identifier, (FCC ID: MG3UR9964) 
 
Thank you for your time.   
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Scott McCutchan 
Operations Manager 
Compatible Electronics, Inc. 
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